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Thursby, Kim

From: McQuillan, John [jmcquillan@triumvirate.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 10:34 AM
To: Russell, Merlin
Cc: Thursby, Kim
Subject: RE: Still Need Response

Yes, I think I have responded already and completed the survey.  Thank you and keep up the good work. 
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 8:36 AM 
To: McQuillan, John 
Cc: Thursby, Kim 
Subject: FW: Still Need Response 
 
Good Morning John, 
 
Kim needs to know if you received this letter. If so, please let her know. Thank you. 
 
merlin 
 
 

Merlin D. Russell Jr. 
Professional Geologist II 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section, Room 330G 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2600 
850.245.8796 (work) 
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us 
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-4:30 pm, Fridays, 7:00-11:00 am 
 

 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department by clicking on this 
link DEP Customer Survey. 
From: Thursby, Kim  
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 8:33 AM 
To: Russell, Merlin 
Subject: Still Need Response 
 

Good morning Merlin, 
I am sending you this email because this one did not show up on Response Report.  It was sent to 
jmcquillan@triumvirate.com.  Can you please check to see if this was received and let me know?  
 
Thanks, 
Kim 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR “2013”  
 
Kim Thursby  
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Department of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blair Stone Road 
Mail Station 4560 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-2400 
Direct with voice mail (850) 245-8792 
Fax Number (850) 245-8810 
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Thursby, Kim

From: Epost HWRS
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 1:53 PM
To: 'jmcquillan@triumvirate.com'
Cc: Bahr, Tim; Goddard, Charles; 'jgreen@triumvirate.com'; Kraemer, Janine; 

'sperry@triumvirate.com'; Russell, Merlin; Tripp, Anthony
Subject: Triumvirate Environmental, FLD 980 559 728 Renewal notice for RCRA Permit
Attachments: 1-16-13-Triumverate Environmental - Orlando Permit renewal reminder.Receipt.pdf

TrackingTracking:

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection’s Hazardous Waste Regulation Section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

 
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 

epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your 
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise 
accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 
245-8792. 

 
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open 

properly.  You may download a free copy of this software at 
www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.   

 
Please note that our documents are sent virus free.  However, if you use Norton Anti-virus 

software, a warning may appear when attempting to open the document.  Please disregard this 
warning. 

 
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly 

appreciated.  If you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your 
questions to the contact person listed in the correspondence. 

 
                                                Tim Bahr 
                                                Environmental Administrator 
                                                Hazardous Waste Regulation 

Department of Environmental Protection 
                                                            E-Mail Address: epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us 
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January 16, 2013 

 

Sent Via Email 
jmcquillan@triumvirate.com 

 

Mr. John F. McQuillan 

President/CEO 

Triumvirate Environmental (Florida) Inc. 

10100 Rocket Boulevard 

Orlando, Florida 32824 

 

SUBJECT: Triumvirate Environmental, FLD 980 559 728 Renewal notice for RCRA Permit 

Number 26916-HO-007 

 

Dear Mr. McQuillan: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to provide notice that the permit numbered 26916-HO-007 will 

expire on November 6, 2013.  Prior to one hundred-eighty (180) calendar days before the 

expiration of this permit, a complete application for the renewal of the permit shall be submitted 

on forms and in a manner prescribed by the Department and as stated in your permit.  A 

complete application is due by May 10, 2013. 

 

One hard and one electronic copy of the permit application shall be submitted.  The application 

shall meet the fee requirements of Rule 62-730.293, Florida Administrative Code.  The Permittee 

shall submit a copy of the cover letter accompanying the permit application, the fee, and the 

copies of the permit application to: 

 

 Environmental Administrator 

 Hazardous Waste Regulation Section M.S. 4560 

 Department of Environmental Protection 

 2600 Blair Stone Road 

 Tallahassee, Florida  32399-2400 

 

The renewal fee may also be submitted electronically.  However, if the Permittee intends to 

submit the renewal fee electronically, the Permittee shall obtain instructions from the 

Department on how to submit the renewal fee prior to attempting such submittal, and shall 

follow such instructions in making the electronic fee submittal. 

 

On September 15, 2011, a teleconference was held with your staff to discuss updating your Part 

B during your permit transfer.  At that time, we discussed whether to update the entire Part B 

then or during the renewal of your permit.  Let this be a reminder that the entire Part B will need 
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Mr. John F. McQuillan 
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January 16, 2013 

 

to be submitted with all text and figures updating references of Perma-Fix to Triumvirate.  As the 

permit application is due on May 10, 2013, feel free to make arrangements for a pre-application 

meeting as soon as possible if it will assist you. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter, please contact me at (850) 245-

8796. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Merlin D. Russell Jr. 

Professional Geologist II 

Hazardous Waste Regulation 

 

MR/mdr 

 

cc:  James F. Green, Triumvirate, jgreen@triumvirate.com 

Janine Kraemer, DEP/Orlando, Janine.kraemer@dep.state.fl.us 

Sandra J. Perry, Triumvirate, sperry@triumvirate.com 
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